CHEMICAL (ABORTION PILL),
DO-IT-YOURSELF (DIY) ABORTIONS BY DRUGS

Reprinted from Real Women of Canada, July 2022 REALITY Newsletter

Despite arguments that abortions
must be made “legal”, i.e,
unrestricted, in order to prevent
backstreet abortions, women are now
expected to have private, “backstreet”
abortions in their own homes, without
medical care. The pregnant woman
swallows the drugs, endures the
pain, the bleeding and the disposal
of the child alone.  Admissions
of women to hospital emergency
rooms have skyrocketed since DIY
abortions became available. This is
not surprising since the deliberate
killing and expelling of the child
from her body is a most unpleasant
experience and a fundamentally
unnatural act. Sepsis, haemorrhaging,
and incomplete abortions are the
result, as well as a dead child.
According to a British report in 2020,
more than 10,000 women required
hospital care after a DIY abortion.

A study released in November 2021,
by the U.S. based Charlotte-Loisier
Institute found that abortion-related
emergency room visits following the
abortion pill regime increased more
than 50090 between 2002 - 2015.
It is known that there were at least

26 deaths of women in the U.S. from
chemical abortions.

Complications of abortion, whether
from surgical or DIY abortions, are
not reported by women in hospital
emergency rooms, who claim instead
that they have had a “miscarriage”.
Without proper information on the
real source of the emergency there
is an increase in risk for women,
leading to an increase in the number
of hospitalizations. m
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Editors Note: Included in this
newletter is a postcard addressed
to the Premier’s office. Please fill
out the “Send” portion, purchase a
stamp and place in the mail to have
your voice heard on this important
matter.

UPCOMING EVENTS
WALK FOR LIFE

(See poster & sponsor
sheet enclosed)
Saturday, September 24
Location: The Galt Legion
Registration: 9:30 am
Walk: 10:00 - noon
Refreshments to follow walk
Students: prizes for every $10
pledge raised / Earn volunteer hrs
OR

WALK REMOTELY: as in the past 2
years many of you have walked
remotely on our behalf to raise
funds. If you prefer this option
again this year please collect
sponsors, gather as a family and/
or grab a few friends and choose
a 5km route of your choice and
walk on or around September
24%, Please contact us if you
would like to arrange a pickup
of a “Choose Life” Shirt. Use the
enclosed sponsor sheet to record
your list of sponsors and arrange
to drop off your sponsor sheet
and funds by calling the office at
519.623.1850.

LIFE CHAIN 2022

Sunday, October 2, 2022
2:00-3:00 pm

480 Hespeler Road near
the Royal Bank

NEW AD PROMOTING FETAL DEVELOPMENT IN THE WOMB

Have you seen our latest ad
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in the Cambridge Times and on the
“Wonderfully Made” that just ran electronic Delta Screen for the full
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month of August?

We are hoping to work with our
School boards and encourage our
local Christian elementary schools to
accept a set of fetal models in each of
their schools as a way of educating
our young children on the important
stages of human development. One
such way to teach the miracle of life
is with these high quality models
“How You Began”. The models of the
unborn child are at 4, 6,10, 14, and 18
weeks after conception. If you would
like to contribute toward this cause
please contact our office - the cost
of a set of models is $389.00. m

THE FALL OF RUE A SIGN OF HOPE

celebrated the recent

overturning of Roe v Wade in
the United States. This decision
effectively ended 49 vyears of
abortion on demand in America
and gave each state the freedom
to decide whether or not they will
protect life. At the time of this writing
numerous states have outlawed
abortion, resulting in the saving
of countless lives. Although this
decision is not binding in Canada, it
does give pro-lifers here hope and a
renewed focus.

We are all too aware there is still a
long road ahead before obtaining
full protection for all human lives in
the womb, as many states will retain
the status quo.

Cambridge Right to Life was
contacted by the online resource,
Cambridge Today for comment
on the decision and we shared
the following statement:
Cambridge Right to life is thrilled
that a majority decision was found
by the US Supreme Court Justices
who recognized that Roe was
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”egreglously wrong from the start,”
and like Canada there was never a

constitutional “right” to abortion. We
hope the effects of this momentous
decision trickle into Canada in which
our nation will one day recognize the
harm abortion has done to women
and society, and thus restore legal
protection to the preborn child in
the womb. We work toward a future
where every woman has the support
and resources she needs to bring
her child to life. Women deserve
better than abortion.

Prime Minister Trudeau called the
reversal of Roe v. Wade “horrific.” He

has long claimed that women have
a constitutional ‘right’ to abortion
under the Charter, but in reality,
“abortion rights” are nowhere to be
found in the Charter.

Abortion is permitted in Canada due
to the legal definition of when one
becomes a human being.

Section 223 of our Criminal Code
states:

A child becomes a human being
within the meaning of this Act when
it has completely proceeded, in a
living state, from the body of its
mother, whether or not

(a) it has breathed;

(b) it has an independent
circulation; or

(c) the navel string is
severed.

This antiquated definition rejects
the scientific and biological reality
of when a new human being comes
into existence and thus denies legal
personhood until a child is born
alive.

According to BC lawyer, Charles
Lugosi, “the Supreme Court of
Canada had an opportunity in the
Mary Wagner case to decide the
question  whether  Parliament’s
law was constitutional or not, and
without reasons anonymous judges
refused to hear her case, despite
meeting the Court’s own test for
an issue of national importance.
The obvious inference is that the
Court was afraid to hear the case,
because facing the truth would
have required the court to declare
all abortion in Canada illegal and
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a crime of homicide, a result it
desperately wanted to avoid. As
a result, Canadians continue to
live with unlimited Parliamentary
authority to decide on any grounds
who is and who is not a human
being.”

The U.S. Supreme Court decision,
Lagosi continues, “is not legally
binding in Canada, and is not
relevant except in two ways.

1) There is no constitutional right to
abortion in the USA or Canada.

2] Truth will always prevail, for legal
fiction will eventually be exposed

for the evil it is. In Canada’s case,
this will take a very long time.”

None the less, we remain hopeful
and encouraged because the
highest court in the land has
recognized what Martin Luther King
Jr. observed, “.. an unjust law is no
law at all.” A legal license to abort
an unborn child violates the most
basic law and the overturning of Roe
paves the way for a just law.

Moreover, we know that when
women don’t have easy access to
abortion clinics willing to kill their
children, many of them instead
choose life for their babies - and to
their surprise discover the gift of
their child.

COFFEE & DESSERT EVENING

fter a two year unwelcomed
hiatus, due to covid, it was great
to hold our Coffee & Dessert Evening
on May 26" at the Galt Legion.

Ana Rivera former President

of McMaster Lifeline

The turnout was tremendous
with approximately 50 people in
attendance.

Pastor Ralph Koops opened with
prayer and reflection.

Our pro-life speaker for the evening
was Ana Rivera, a former McMaster
University student & President of
McMaster Lifeline. Ana shared how
she struggled with defending her
pro-life postion in her early years,
but she persevered and started a
Culture of Life club in high school

Cambridge Right to Life | Promoting respect for life through education

Of course, there is much more work
for the pro-life movement to do. Our
focus has always been to change
hearts while working to attain legal
protection for every human life
from conception to natural death.
Attaining a just law is not wishful
thinking. History has demostrated
times in which other classes of
human beings were also denied
their legal rights as persons. History
will indeed show that the pro-life
movement is/was on the right side
of history. We hope and pray for the
day when all nations will see that
abortion is not an acceptable and
necessesary solution. Our work is
ongoing and continues. m

and became the president of the
pro-life club at McMaster University.
While attending McMaster, the club
was unjustly accused of “spreading
propaganda and misinformation.”
Ultimately, the club was de-ratified.
Ana’s presentation allowed for
questions and dialogue.

The evening also allowed us once
again to speak one on one with many
of our members who we had not seen
in quite sometime. All in all it was a
wonderful evening and event. m

GAMBRIDGE RIGHT TO LIFE BUILDING VANDALIZED

By Camilla Gunnarson

ays after the US Supreme Court overturned Roe, and

the sume evening a pro-abortion protest rally organized
by the Shore Centre (formerly Planned Parenthood
of Waterloo) took place in Kitchener, our office was a
target of vandalism. The perpetrator grafittied the words,
“Abortion is a human right.” This false statement is the
song-sheet of pro-abortion advocates. Of course their
mantra is the antithesis of what is commonly understood
as fundamental rights. The universal declaration of
human rights states: “Human rights are rights inherent
to all human beings, regardless of race, sex, nationality,
ethnicity, language, religion, or any other status. Human
rights include the right to life and liberty, freedom from
slavery and torture, freedom of opinion and expression,
the right to work and education, and many more. Everyone
is entitled to these rights, without discrimination.”

The disregard and contempt for the human rights of pre-
born children in the womb have resulted in the allowance
of the barbarous tortue of the most vulnerable member
of the human family by the millions.

Of course, this is not the first time we have experienced
this kind of vandalism but we’ve observed that since the
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overturning of Roe, abortion advocates have become
completely unhinged both in the US and in Canada.
Several pro-life pregnancy centres and churches in

the US have recently been attacked and fire-bombed.
A group called Jane’s Revenge claimed responsibility
for some of the attacks, many of which had the spray-
painted message “If abortion isn’t safe, neither are
you!” Jane’s Revenge called for a “night of rage” on
the day Roe was overturned. They posted an online
message on their social media stating, “We offered
an honourable way out. You could have walked away.
Now the leash is off. And we will make it as hard as
possible for your campaign of oppression to continue.
We have demonstrated in the past month how easy and
fun it is to attack. We are versatile, we are mercurial,
and we answer to no one but ourselves. We promise to
take increasingly drastic measures against oppressive
infrastructures,” saying “those measures may not
come in the form of something so easily cleaned up
as fire and graffiti.” While the protest in Kitchener was
peaceful, one can’t help but wonder if similar rhetoric
contributed to the local criminal activity.

Abortion advocates in Canada are exploiting the Roe
decision by claiming, once again, that abortion access
is sorely lacking.

Angelica Vecchiato, Campaign Life Coalition Intern
reported that, “Here in Canada abortion advocates are
now concerned that with Roe overruled, Canada will
somehow soon become an imaginable, nightmarish
dystopia: a country where babies are not killed in the
womb. Kelly Bowden, director of policy and advocacy
at Action Canada, said that she advocates for a “wait
and watch” approach to see if there will be a spillover
effect to the overturning of Roe V. Wade in Canada,
commenting that “The actual numerical impact of [Roe
v. Wade] is yet to come in the U.S. as well as, enshrined
right here in Canada is that Canadians continue to face
barriers to access here. So, we also need to concentrate
on ensuring that our system is strong and that the
universal health care of abortion which we are granted
as a convenience is actually accessible here as well.”
In other words, even though abortion is permitted in
Canada throughout all nine months for any and no
reason at all, paid by the taxpayer, and every attempt
at discussing legal protection for children in the womb
is often shut down before a proper debate can take
place, according to Canadian abortion activists, now is
the time — more than ever — that Canada should double
down on abortion accessibility.” Vecchiato continues, “It
looks like pro-choicers are nervous, maybe even scared
because they know it’s coming. The tide is turning on
abortion. So now is the time for pro-lifers to ride the
wave, to use the momentum to our advantage.” m



